
 
 
 
To:    County Council Members  
From:  Kevin Landmesser 
Subject:   Project Mila (Willcoll Land, LLC)  
Date:  July 27, 2021  
 
 
Project Mila (Willcoll Land, LLC) presented and received approval for its request for 
incentives when presented to the Finance Committee and County Council earlier this 
year.  The documents herewith presented are procedural and required to make the 
agreement comply with state tax laws.   
 
Further, these documents have been reviewed by the County’s outside legal counsel.  
We hereby request their approval. 
 
 


